
 

 

 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

FOR THE SHOREWOOD SCHOOL BOARD 

 

 

Topic:     Swim Club Donation for Electrical Costs of VHE Pool Scoreboard Installation 
 

Date:      November 11, 2014  
 

Prepared by:  Ted Knight 

 

 

Recommended action: ___ Information only 

    ___ Presentation/discussion 

    ___ Discussion/action by committee 

    _X_ Discussion/action by board of education 

    ___ Presentation/action next meeting  

        

 

Recommendation(s):      

  

We recommend the approval of a donation of $2,707 from the Shorewood Swim Club to be used 

for electrical costs associated with the installation of the new scoreboard at VHE Pool at 

Shorewood High School. 

 

Purpose:   

  

The purpose of the contribution is to support the electrical costs associated with the installation 

of the new scoreboard at VHE Pool at Shorewood High School. 

 

Background:   

  

The Shorewood Swim Club contributed funding to help pay for the costs of the VHE Pool 

Scoreboard. We received an invoice from Roman Electric for electrical work related to the 

installation of the scoreboard. The Shorewood Swim Club gave the District a check for the same 

amount as the cost of the electrical work invoice – $2,707 – as a donation to support the cost of 

the electrical work. 

 

Attachment:  

  

Relevant email correspondence attached.  

  

  

  

 



  


